
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

     Your child wants to participate in the 4th Grade Chorus this year.  The choral program provides additional vocal 

training for the students in a larger ensemble.  The chorus rehearses once a week during their recess and performs 

an in-school and evening concert. (Wednesday December 13, 2023 9:45am & 2:40pm-in school for students and 

staff/7pm at Tawanka Elementary School for family and friends; Wednesday May 8, 2024 9:45am & 2:40pm-in 

school for students and staff/7pm at Neshaminy High School for family and friends) 

   Each child is asked to: 

1. Come to rehearsals each week.  

2. Convey a positive attitude and behavior. 

3. Wear concert attire for the evening concerts: white shirt, black pants/skirt, black shoes and black socks. 

 

    I am looking forward to your child participating.  Please feel free to contact me here at Tawanka Elementary 

with any questions or concerns that you may have regarding your child’s involvement in Chorus.  Kindly sign the 

contract below and have them return the slip to me by the next chorus rehearsal. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Brian Barber 

215-809-6449 

_________________________________________________________ 

(please sign, cut and return bottom portion to Mr. Barber) 

I have read the above letter and understand the time commitment (evening concerts) and concert attire.  

 

Student Name___________________________Parent/Guardian Signature____________________________ 
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